

Montreal, January 27th 2023.

Melkite Golf Tournament - Saint-Sauveur Eparchy

Dear friend.

It is with great pleasure that I accepted the honorary presidency of the Melkite Golf Tournament, I hereby solicit your support as a participant / partner / donor to this sporting event to benefit Saint-Sauveur Eparchy and the Papillon Foundation which cares for children with special needs.

This event will take place on June 5, 2023, at the Saint-Raphaël Golf Club.

All the profits raised will support the pastoral projects that the Eparchy animates (preaching the Word of God, mission to children, youth and families, help to parishes in need, etc.), as well as the projects supported by the Papillon Foundation.

I am counting on your participation as a golfer and / or sponsor to make this event a success in support of our projects.

For more details or to make a reservation, please contact by phone at one of the following two numbers: 514-247-4545 / 514-594-7284 or by visiting their website at: www.melkite.ac/golf.

Please accept my sincere appreciation for the attention given to my request.

Vincent Chiara

President Groupe Mach